
 
 

FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH 
 

 
 
Strive to enter through the narrow door; for many, I tell you, 
will seek to enter and will not be able. 

Luke 13:24 
    
 
 
  

 
FRIENDS OF THE WEEK 

 
Barbara Andrews works in Tahlequah, Oklahoma, with Christ 
For Me where she is involved in illustrating and grading 
correspondence Bible lessons and answering letters, among 
other tasks.  Many of the Bible lessons go overseas. Pray for 
good health, strength and wisdom for Barbara, and for those 
receiving the lessons to complete them with understanding from 
the Holy Spirit. 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE 
 
 
Wednesday – 7:00 PM Prayer Meeting   
                    – 8:00 PM Choir Practice 
 
 
 
  

 
 

Sunday 
September 2, 2012 

 
Sunday Morning Prayer                                                  9:00 AM 
  
Sunday Morning Classes                                                9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Morning Worship                                            10:45 AM 
 
     Communion                                                         Dale Gupton 
 
     Children’s Church for ages 4-7    
 
     Message                                                                Brad Arnold 

 
Why So Few Are Saved 

Luke 13:22-30 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Youth Group                                                                    4:00 PM 
 
Evening Service                                                              6:00 PM 
 
     Message                                                                Brad Arnold 
 

Do Not Love the World 
1 John 2:15-17 

 
 



 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
College & Career Class – Lunch today at the Arnolds’ (2101 Pin 
Oak Drive).  Hope to see you there because it ain’t what’s on the table 
that makes a great dinner, it’s who’s in the chairs. 
 
Youth Group will be meeting at the normal time today here at the 
church (4 PM - 5:50 PM).  This is open to anyone grades 7-12.  
Contact the Daniels, the Calderas or the Carsons for more 
information. 1 Timothy 4:12. 
 
The church choir will begin rehearsals again this Wednesday 8 PM – 
9 PM.  We are currently seeking new choir members in all voice 
sections.  So, if you are a soprano, alto, tenor or bass, we invite you to 
come join us at our first rehearsal as we embark on a new year of 
singing God’s praises together. 
 
The Thursday Ladies’ Bible Study will not meet this week but will 
resume on September 13. 
 
The Tuesday Ladies’ Bible Study (Women of the Cross) will begin 
again on September 18 at 10 AM.  Childcare will be provided. 
 
Beginning on Tuesday evening, September 18, here at the church we 
will be having a parenting class called Getting to the Heart of 
Parenting for any parent with children from 0 - teens and above. The 
class will be held every Tuesday evening from 6:30 – 8:00 for 10 
weeks. The class is given by Paul Tripp on DVD, and the discussion 
following will be led by Steve and Doris Barthelemy.  There is a sign-
up sheet posted on the bulletin board in the foyer. 
 
AWANA – Mark your calendars!  AWANA starts September 23.  
There will also be an AWANA leaders’ meeting Sunday, September  
16, 4 PM.  Looking forward to another great year!! 
 
It’s Hospitality Happenings change-up time!  Anyone interested in 
getting to know others in our church family, here is your opportunity.  
Sign up on the sheet on the hall bulletin board.  (FYI – All who are 
currently participating must sign up again if you want to continue.)  
Contact Sheena Daniel if you have questions. 
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Brad Arnold – 236-8997 
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